THE C.V.MOSBY COMPANY PINE BLVD.-ST.LOUIS, MISSOURI

EDUCATIONAL DEPARTMENT

September 2, 1937

Dr. F. C. Allen University of Kansas College of Liberal Arts Lawrence, Kansas

Dear Dr. Allen:

Several weeks ago we mailed you, with our compliments, a copy of "Personal Hygiene" by Turner. Since we have not heard from you, we are wondering if you received it.

It is our hope that
the form enclosed in the book will help you
in examining it to the best advantage. Won't
you kindly use it and go over the text carefully? We feel confident that you will find
it interestingly stimulating to read. After
you have finished, please write us your opinion
of it. Possibly you will make "Personal
Hygiene" the text for your course this fall.

Best regards.

THE C. V. MOSBY COMPANY

Educational Department

DEM: VS